
 
Monday 6th November 2023 
 
 

 
To Parents of Form IV 

 
School trip to the Science Museum 

 

On Thursday 7th December 2023, Form IV will be visiting the Science Museum in London.  
 
We shall be exploring various part of the museum. Firstly, the Flight gallery where will look at 
aviation through the ages and this is linked to our new guided reading book DragonRacers, by Peter 
Bunzl. We will also be attending a WonderShow at the WonderLab –  the girls will be able to see 
practical demonstrations and experiments in action. This will include investigating light and 
bioluminescence which was our science topic before half term. Finally, we will of course visit the 
Space gallery which links with our science topic this half term. 
 
The girls will be travelling by coach, leaving at 8.15am and returning at approximately 3.45 to be 
collected as usual. If we are delayed on return by traffic we will let the school know so appropriate 
communication can be sent. 
 
Each girl will need to bring the following: 

• Their cagoule and Blazer 

• Enough water to last throughout the day  

• A disposable packed lunch in a named plastic bag, no nuts please. 

• Girls will need to carry their own food and drink in their red school rucksacks 
 
The cost of this visit will be £27, which will be debited to your daughter’s account. This includes cost 
of the WonderShow and coach.  
 
If we do not hear from you to the contrary by Friday 17th November 2023, we shall assume that you 
give permission for your daughter to attend this trip.  
 
We are very much looking forward to this trip and hope that your daughter will enjoy the day. The 
girls have worked very hard this term so it will be wonderful to have a fun-filled and educational day 
out! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Stannard and Mrs Griffin 


